
Repair Café Report 
 
The Repair Café team are very grateful to Oliver’s Battery Parish Council for funding the A5 
leaflet and questionnaire.  There was an amazing response as there were 86 online 
responses and over 20 hard copies.  The hard copies have been added to the online google 
forms questionnaire. The current results are defined below.  We also held an event at Unit 
12 Winnall last on Sunday 25th and will have another at Badger Farm on 1st which are not 
included in this report. (The extra numbers in the data are from the Unit 12 event). 
 
As a direct consequence of this information, we have enough evidence to apply for grants to 
fund  
 

• venue hire,  

• full public liability 

• materials  

• advertising 

• charity costs 
 

with the aim to have our first event in February /March. 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 


